
 
History: 
In 2009, International President Rev. Hyung Jin Moon conveyed important new guidelines for the matching and Blessing 
process that would ultimately reshape the way candidates prepare for and receive the Blessing.  At a meeting of 
International BFD leaders in Korea in January of 2010, these guidelines were further developed and a renewed process 
began to take shape.   
 
In America, a step-by-step system of preparing and guiding First Generation Unificationists through the matching and 
Blessing process was formalized, and is now being implemented.  We are working with Blessed Family Departments 
around the world to create a uniform system that can efficiently serve our growing Unificationist community worldwide.   
 
The website www.Cheon-Il-Guk.org  was created in 2005 to provide general guidance and counseling to our Unification 
Church membership.  In late 2009 the idea of creating an online matching system (OMS) was born.  It took many months 
to make it a reality.   
 
The notion of refining the online system to serve matching candidates was presented to Rev. Phillip Schanker, director of 
the Blessed Family Ministries, USA, and was well received by the entire BFM staff.  Working together, the staff of 
www.Cheon-Il-Guk.org and the Blessed Family Ministries decided that the initial focus of this new matching system 
would be to serve the needs of our 1st generation members, Jacob Generation, and Associate Members.  
 
What the System Is and Is Not:  
The online matching system (OMS) is a tool designed to collect the profiles of candidates worldwide into one secure and 
official database.   The OMS is not meant to replace the education necessary to prepare a person for the Blessing.   
 
What it Does: 
This system was designed to protect the identity/privacy of matching candidates while enabling:   

1) Trained and certified Matching Advisors to search for prospective spouses whom they might recommend to 
candidates for whom they are responsible, and  
2) Any older, more mature candidate to search for his/her own heavenly spouse,  
3) Parents and advisors of Jacob Generation to access profiles of other single unificationist prospects throughout the 
world.  

 
At this time the system can be accessed at the following link, www.cheon-il-guk.org.  On this page you will also find 
information that will help candidates, sponsors, and matching advisors use the system.  However, if the need arises for 
additional help, we are just an email away at uc.matching@gmail.com . 
 

Sincerely, 

Anne-Marie Mylar 
Thursday, April 25, 2013 

 
PS:  Ideas for Improvement are always Welcome! 
It is our sincere desire to serve our unificationist community as well as to help fulfill the goal of our True Parents who 
wish to bless as many qualified couples as possible.  By utilizing this online matching system, users will naturally have 
ideas for new features and design changes.  Requests for modifications to the system will always be welcome and will be 
implemented following the approval of the Blessed Family Ministries, USA.    
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